
 

1 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release   February 22, 2022 
 

MCTXSheriff Seeks Identity of Cigar Thief 
 
On February 15, 2022 at about 7:45PM, a black male wearing blue shirt, blue shorts, and white shoes was 
seen entering the Texaco at 24627 Interstate 45 in Spring. The store manager observed the below pictured 
black male via CCTV walk to the humidor (Cigar Room), and began selecting multiple cigar boxes, before 
concealing them in a hand held bag. The suspect then exited the store, passing all points of sale without 
paying for an estimated $1,000 in cigars of various brands. The suspect left the premises in a 4 door 
unknown make model or license plate passenger vehicle.  

See CCTV video here: https://youtu.be/71Uo9hMRkqs 

Anyone with information about the identity of this individual is urged to contact the Montgomery County 
Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 and refer to case #22A049132. 
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